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Members Present:       Staff Present: 

Chairman Brian Savo       None 

Vice-Chair Jan Cianelli        

Commissioner Joe Vellali 

Commissioner Wendy Bellmore  

 

Members Absent: 

Commissioner Rick Famiglietti 

 

Chairman Savo called the meeting to order at 7:05 P.M. All in attendance recited the Pledge 

of Allegiance.  Roll was called, and a quorum was present.   

  

Public Comment 

None 

 

Approval of Minutes 

Commissioner Vellali made a MOTION to approve the minutes of the June 28th meeting.  

Vice-Chair Cianelli seconded.  All were in favor, none were opposed, and no one abstained.  

MOTION CARRIED 

 

Old Business 

Commissioner Bellmore stated that the commission should readdress the issues regarding 

behavioral issues with residents about the policy and procedures with the EHPD and possibly 

find out what other towns do regarding their residents and situations they have and how they 

handle them.  Chairman Savo stated the PD would meet with us but want a list of things to 

be discussed so they may have answers for us then instead of having to come back  

 

The lack of sidewalks from Hemingway Avenue to the Town Beach was discussed briefly.  

Chairman Savo stated he would reach out to see who has responsibility for that stretch of 

road (State or Town).   

 

Vice-Chair Cianelli stated she inquired about the ADA budget to see what was in their 

account.  She handed out reports at a previous meeting from the Finance Department 

showing the line items.  She will request the new budget and see what is on that line item by 

line item and bring it back to the commission.   
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New Business 

Commissioner Vellali stated that the Town never put the crosswalks back on Coe after it was 

repaved, and he planned on sending an email to the Mayor.  It was stated that this was 

something the PD takes care of and maybe it could be addressed at the Police Commission 

meeting next week.  He also stated that he would be interested in hosting a subcommittee 

meeting of the commission to discuss the list of concerns for the PD to have when they 

attend a meeting.  He will reach out to all members to see who else is interested. 

 

 

Other Business 

The next meeting will be held on February 28, 2018 at 7:00.   

 

There being no other business to come before the agency, a MOTION was made to adjourn 

the meeting at 7:33 P.M. by Vice-Chair Cianelli and seconded by Commissioner Vellali.  All 

were in favor, none were opposed, and none abstained.  MOTION CARRIED 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Linda S. LaLuna 

 

Linda S. LaLuna 

Clerk 

 

 


